TIM AND KELLY URLING — MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO

Dear Friend and Supporter,

Greetings in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ. | hope this letter finds you well and enjoying God'’s richest
blessings. We feel so blessed to have you as one of our supporters and want to express our gratitude for all the
prayers and support you have given on our behalf.

As I’'m sure you’re aware, my pastor Brother Charley O’Daniel went home to be with the Lord nearly 2.5 years
ago. He was a faithful example to us and in many ways a father figure to me. Kelly was in his youth group as a
teenager and he trained me in the ministry. He was our pastor for over 25 years and as I’'m sure you understand
he will always hold a special place in our hearts.

We have now been away from Maranatha Baptist Church for nearly 25 years when you count the time we spent
on deputation. On our last visit there, | estimate that | didn’t personally know around 85% of the people
present. Pastor Domelle has helped the church to grow and many new members now comprise the church. |
realized after my pastor’s death that we have little connection with MBC other than our memories and a few
friends from many years ago.

After many months of prayer, the Lord has clearly led me to move our membership to another church. Our new
home church will be the Central Baptist Church in Amarillo Texas. This church was pastored for 25 years by Dr.
Jerald Chadwick and is now pastored by my good friend Allen Copeland.

Brother Copeland and his wife are uniquely qualified to lead us. They served on the mission field for 20+ years,
know the Spanish language, the Mexican culture, and the special challenges faced by missionaries serving in
third world countries. The Lord knit our heart with the Copelands many years ago while in language school
together. | know his ministry philosophy, his vision, his doctrine, as well as his practice and | believe he is the
man God would have us to work under and be pastored by.

The Lord allowed us to participate in the recent mission conference at Central Baptist and we were impressed
with their church members, the services, the spirit, and their heart for souls locally and around the world. Since
that conference, the Lord has confirmed in my heart that CBC is to be our new church home.

Not only was Maranatha Baptist Church our home church, but they also served as the clearing house for our
support. Some send support directly, but the majority is handled by our church. Please send future support to:
Central Baptist Church, 1601 SW 58" Street, Amarillo, TX 79110. Please designate: Urling family. If you
currently support us directly that can continue unchanged.

I’m happy to answer any questions you may have, you’re welcome to call me at (915)241-3233 or email me
tkurling@hotmail.com You can call our new pastor Allen Copeland at (806)372-1464. There is no controversy
in this move, pastor Domelle has even offered to write us a recommendation letter.

We are grateful for Maranatha Baptist Church and their many years of faithfulness to the Lord and desire many
more years of God’s blessing upon them. Once again, we thank you for your participation in the ministry in
Mexico and hope to be worthy of your continued support.

Looking for that Blessed Hope,

Tim Urling
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